
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 
 

We have a lots of outstanding payments 

for nursery, breakfast club, trips and dinner 

money. 

 

Please can all payments be brought up to 

date as soon as possible and be totally 

cleared by the 18th July. 

21st June 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
 

It’s been a lovely day in school today 

– the sun has been shining and the 

children have all been dressed ready 

for the summer! Whilst we cross our 

fingers that the nice weather stays 

around, please make sure that 

children come to school ready for 

the sun with lots of water, hats and 

sun cream applied and some extra in 

their bags if needed.  

On Monday, the children were very 

excited to see Mr Thomas back in 

school for the day representing 

Kings Camp, where he now works, 

and providing each class with a 

sports workshop and a free T Shirt! 

The children loved the workshops 

and it was a great chance for some 

extra exercise! 

 

Dates this half term: 
28th June – Summa Gala 3:30 start 

3rd July – Transition day 

9th July – KS2 production – 1.15pm and 6pm 

19th July – 9am leavers’ assembly 

19th July – School closes for summer 

2nd September – Staff Training day 

3rd September – School opens for autumn term 
 

 

 

  

Lunchtime Award 

Logan Ben B 

Chester James D-N 
 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 93.1% 

Class 1 91.7% 

Class 2 90.7% 

Class 3 92.6% 

Class 4 96.5% 

 

 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 267 57 

Lotherton 299 88 

Parlington 203 67 

Hazlewood 241 69 

 

Christian Values Award 

 
C1 Penny Always being enthusiastic 

C1 Fearne Good work in PE 

C2 Class 2 Amazing term with Miss 
Maruniak 

C3 Katy Fantastic writing 

C3 Jack L Contributing in class 

C4 Class 4 For being an absolute credit to 
Aberford on our residential 

 

PTA 
 

Thank you all for the donations 

for the Summer Fair being held 

by our PTA next Friday. It looks 

like it’s going to be an exciting 

event so please support the PTA 

with this.  

Any funds raised by the PTA go 

straight to providing the school 

with the extra things that our 

budget just does not stretch to 

cover. These are things like the 

Year 6 Leavers’ hoodies, visitors 

into school and outdoor 

equipment.  

They plan to start to save 

towards replacing the Trim Trail 

on the field, which is serviced 

every year but it is now getting to 

a place where most part need 

replacing. This is a big project to 

save towards so please do 

continue to support the PTA 

events any way you can.  

 


